
 
 

Imperial Publishing Report 
 
 

The updates to the Imperial website updates are being performed in a timely 
manner which means information is readily available to the membership. There 
normally is a 48 hour turn-around when website change orders are submitted. 

 
We ask that all changes be submitted to both Sir Terrin and Sir Frederick 

Falconer so that if one of us is out of office the other is aware of updates needed. 
If you should have a Minister change, Crown change, upcoming event or website 

site access is needed please allow enough time from submission till posting. 
 
 

We are still working on consolidating and reorganizing several areas including 
the Archived documents and Manual areas. 

 
The January Herald has also been published and we expect to have more 

published in a timely manner. Those wishing to have information published in 
the Adria Herald please email Sir Wilhelmus Blizce and or Sir Ansel de Grace of 

Somerset for submissions. 
 
 

With Imperial permission I submit this report for:  
 
 Sir Terrin Greyphis of Lancaster, Imperial Webmaster 
 
 
 
 
Sir Frederick Falconer, Deputy Imperial Webmaster 
 
 
 


